

TALAVERA JUNIOR SCHOOL

Gun Hill, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 1RG Telephone No: 01252 322156 www.talaverajunior.co.uk

Collaboration Head: Mrs A Webb * Head of School: Mrs L Harman-Box

Monday 22nd September 2025

Dear parents and carers,

Important messages

Y5 trip - The Living Rainforest Wednesday 12th November 2025

We will be visiting the Living Rainforest on Wednesday 12th November 2025 as part of our Rainforest unit. For this, we will be travelling by coach to the venue. The coach will be leaving at 9am and returning by the end of the school day at 3.20pm.

Please send your child to school with a water bottle and packed lunch. If you are entitled to a free school lunch and would like the school to provide one for you, please let the school know as soon as possible. Your child needs to wear their school uniform but also trainers due to the amount of walking the children will be doing.

If your child suffers from travel sickness, please ensure that their teacher or the office are aware including any medication they will need to be given.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £22.47 per child to cover the costs of this event and this can be paid via Arbor. Without your contributions, we are unable to continue these trips so we would like to thank you in advance for your support. If you have any concerns regarding this, please speak to the office who will be happy to support you.

Thank you in advance for your continued support of your child's education.

Yours faithfully,

Miss H Carter Year 5 Leader





2023/24







